
7-3-2020

Dear Solaris Residents, Family and Friends:

We are happy to report the employee COVID case posted Wednesday 7/1/20 was not a reportable case accord-
ing to the Pasco County Health Department. Therefore, we removed that case from our FB posting 7/2/20.

Unfortunately, we have a confirmed employee COVID case to report today. The staff member presented as 
asymptomatic, but tested due to possible exposure in the community. The results came back positive. At this 
time, there is no evidence of active COVID spread in our building. We are in the process of testing all of our staff
again for the second time and will continue to do so every two weeks. We continue to monitor our patients 
very closely for signs or symptoms of infection. 

As always, thank you for trusting us to serve your family.

Sincerely,

David Cross, Administrator


